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Milly Southworth

From: Catherine Thomson <Catherine. Thomson@cornwall.gov.uk>
Sent: 06 June 2022 16:18
To: Botus Fleming PC (clerk@botusfleming.org.uk); clerk@antonyparishcouncil.org.uk;

Emily Young (clerk@stgermansparishcouncil.gov.uk); Landrake with St Erney PC;
Landulph PC (clerk@landulph.org.uk); Maker with Rame PC; Milly Southworth;
Saltash Town Council; sheviockpc@btinternet.com; St John parish council ();
theclerk@millbrook-pc.gov.uk; Callington TC clerk; Calstock PC clerk; Linkinhorne PC
clerk; Pillaton PC clerk; South Hill PC clerk; St Dominic PC clerk; St lve PC clerk; St
Mellion PC clerk

Cc: Clir Hilary Frank; ClIr John Tivnan; ClIr Kate Ewert; Clir Martin Worth; Clir Sheila
Lennox-Boyd; Cllr Andrew Long; Clir Dorothy Kirk; Clir Sharon Daw
Subject: Defra village hall grant scheme

Information Classification: PUBLIC

Dear all

Please see below a link to and some information about a new grant for village halls, making £3 million
available via Defra with the aim of safeguarding the future of many valued rural community buildings:

https://acre.org.uk/village-hall-grants/

England’s village halls are set to benefit from a major new renovation fund launched by the Government on 28 May 2022
to mark Her Majesty The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.

At the heart of rural life and communities, village halls are home to fitness classes, coffee mornings, community groups,
jumble sales, art clubs and post office services — even in the most remote of locations. They often provide the only place for
a community to meet and socialise locally and are vital in tackling loneliness, providing a lifeline for those who can’t travel
long distances.

The new £3 million grant fund aims to provide a significant boost to rural communities with 125 village halls set to benefit,
allowing vital modernisation and improvements to take place.

Kind regards
Catherine

Catherine Thomson | Community Link Officer, Caradon CNA, Cornwall Gateway CNA
Community Services | Cornwall Council

catherine.thomson@cornwall.gov.uk | Tel: 01872 224242 (504242) | Mobile: 07769 724877
www.cornwall.gov.uk
2S, Chy Trevail, Bodmin, PL31 2FR

Like us on Cornwall Gateway Community Network
Follow us on @CornwallGateway

Please let us know if you need any particular assistance from us, such as facilities to help with mobhility, vision or
hearing, or information in a different format.
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